

May is here! We are excited about warmer and sunnier days, but we can't help but be sad that our days at the schools are over for this year! We miss the hustle bustle of being at Flynn each week and seeing

our Super Saver friends. We hope you are getting into a good routine at home and enjoying some extra quality time with your family. Also, we are hopeful you've taken some time in the sun to hike, ride bikes, play ball, or whatever it is that puts a smile on your face.

Flynn School \$ense had a great year with some very dedicated savers. We appreciate that so many parents and teachers support our program and encourage their kids to save. It is great to see students excited about saving!



We also want to take this opportunity to say a **HUGE THANK YOU** to our team of student workers: Anastasia A., Aubri C., Macie C., Annabelle G., Kyle H., Jocelyn K., Rylie L., Alison M., Melanie M., Isaiah M., Jaisley N., and Colton V! We wouldn't have been able to have such a successful year without your dedication. It was a fun year! We would have liked more time with you, but we will see you soon.



GREAT NEWS! Our team has been hard at work creating online lessons for families to continue to do financial education at home. Kids can get experience creating and budgeting for a dinner menu, exploring learning through coins, and lots more! Check out our collection of lessons on the Royal Credit Union website: https://www.rcu.org/education-resources/financial-education/education-programs/virtual-education. We will be creating and adding new lessons weekly!

Remember to keep saving over the summer! Think of some ways to earn some money. We will look forward to seeing you in the fall and hearing about your summer earning and saving adventures!

If you have any questions about School \$ense or our new online curriculum, please contact Diana Rohlik at 715-563-8752 or diana.rohlik@rcu.org.